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1st December, 1924.

Dear €irs,

With reference to your letter of the

2nd September last relative to certain ferro—concrete

vessels of your fleet, I shall be much obliged if you will

kindly let me know, for the information of the Committee,

whether these vessels are still laid upe
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Agsistant to the Secretarye

Messrs. Stelp & Leighton, Limited,
180, PICCADILLY, W.l.




